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Comments: Hello, I am writing to voice my concern regarding the Holland Lake Lodge buy out of from Powder.  I

am against this company bringing in motorized vehicles in the winter. I personally am disgusted at how out of

state big corporation is coming in and taking over my home state.  We the native people of Montana can not even

live a decent life because the Rich out of stators make it that way.  the impact on the wild life is noticeable.  We

the native Montana people are demanding a full impact study done.  

 

concerned Montana  native.


